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SUBJECT: A-4866 Austin 
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The Minnesota Municipal Board has received a request from the city 
of Austin to cancel the hearing scheduled for october 30, 1991, and 
close file A-4866 Austin, in lieu of receipt of the joint agreement 
for orderly annexation between the City of Austin and the Town of 
Austin. 

on October 24, 1991, the Minnesota Municipal Board granted the 
request. The hearing scheduled for October 30, 1991, is hereby 
cancelled and Minnesota Municipal Board File A-4866 is hereby 
closed. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free 
to contact this office. 
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